ALPINE, UT, April 21, 2016 /PRNewswire/ - Mining Operations

After a difficult winter, the snows at Clifton have melted and Desert Hawk Gold Corp. is ramping up production at the Kiewit
project. With the infrastructure fully in place and a good bit of only partly-leached ore already on the pad, this year should see a
significant increase in gold production. Rick Havenstrite, CEO of Desert Hawk, estimates they will produce at least 8,000
ounces of gold in 2016.

Please see the Company's website www.cliftonmining.com for additional information including the Company's audited financial
reports for the years ending December 31, 2015 and 2014. Clifton trades on the U.S. OTC: (CFTN).

Note: Any statements released by Clifton Mining Company that are forward looking are made pursuant to the safe harbor
provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Editors and investors are cautioned that forward looking
statements invoke risk and uncertainties that may affect the company's business prospects and performance.

SOURCE Clifton Mining Company

Contact
contact Dr. Ken Friedman, President at 303-642-0659, or Keith Moeller at 801-756-1414.
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